
LINCOLN PARK METROPOLITAN DISTRICT/STONEGATE 
NORTH VILLAGES METROPOLITAN DISTRICT UPDATE 
  
Dear Lincoln Park Community Members, 
  
Today is an exciting day, as our district formerly known as Lincoln Park takes on a new name - 
Stonegate North Villages. You'll find more information, and a warm community welcome, in the 
attached newsletter. 
 
We will also host a small celebration at the pool on Sunday, September 6th and would love to 
have you join us. Members of the board will be serving up pizza and refreshments - and giving 
out Stonegate North Villages water bottles to members of the community. Please bring proof of 
residence and swing by to say hello, grab a bite to eat and pick up a water bottle while they last. 
Provided the weather holds, we'll also be having our next Flick and Float event that evening, too! 
  
Sunday, September 6th 
6 p.m. to 8 p.m. - Celebrate our new name of Stonegate North Villages 
Pizza and light refreshments will be served 
Starting at 8 p.m. - Flick and Float 
  
We look forward to ushering in this new era - and to celebrating Stonegate North Villages 
together! 

Warm regards, 
Board of Directors, 
Stonegate North Villages Metropolitan District* 
  

 
  
*Stonegate North Villages was formerly Lincoln Park. 
 


